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INQUIRIES INTO FATAL ACCIDENTS AND

SUDDEN DEATHS ETC. (SCOTLAND) ACT 2016

EXPLANATORY NOTES

COMMENTARY ON SECTIONS

The inquiry

Section 21 – Inquiry to be conducted in public

64. Section 21 provides that an FAI should normally be open to the public. However
subsection (2) allows the sheriff to order that an inquiry, or part of it, is to be held in
private. The sheriff can make this order if the procurator fiscal or one of the participants
applies for it, or may do so on his or her own initiative. The circumstances in which an
FAI may be held in private have been left to the discretion of the sheriff, as the reasons
may range widely from issues of national security to the need to protect children or
other vulnerable persons.
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